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YOU WON’T WANT TO MISS HDLI’s next SPRING CONFERENCE entitled “NAVIGATING
THE NEW WORLD OF PUBLIC AND AFFORDABLE HOUSING:   Legal Stragegies for Conquering New Financing,
Management, and Operational Rules” which takes place May 4 and 5, 2006 at the Washington (D.C.) Marriott.    Espe-
cially exciting this year, come meet and hear from ALL ten (10) HUD Regional Counsel from around the country.
HUD’s new General Counsel, Keith Gottfried, will deliver his vision for his office in the key note luncheon address.
A  flyer with a list of panels is attached.   Register now!

Consider becoming a SPRING CONFERENCE SPONSOR OR ADVERTISER!  Hurry, as
advertising space is limited.   Details in the attached flyer.

The newest edition of the INDEX TO HUD REGULATIONS cumulative through 12/31/05 is available for

purchase.  An order form is attached.  Order now!

The ABA Affordable Housing Forum is holding a TELECONFERENCE on Section 8 Project-based
vouchers tomorrow - Tuesday, March 28, 2006 from 12:00 - 1:30 p.m. EST.  The program will review the statutory
changes and HUD’s implementation of those changes both in its initial implementation notice and in the final rule.
For more information or to register go to:  http://www.abanet.org/cle/programs/t06pbv1.html
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On February 3, 2006, HUD Office of Public and Indian
Housing issued a notice once again continuing its pre-
viously issued 2003 Notice (PIH-2003-24 (HA)) regard-
ing PHA procurement of legal services.  The Notice
supersedes similar guidance previously provided to
HUD staff and PHAs.  HUD states that the Notice is not
intended as the primary source of guidance in this area,
but is provided to remind all HUD Offices and PHAs of
the proper procedures for procuring legal services and

to briefly review areas of common interest and con-
cern.  The Notice applies to all PHA procurements of
legal services that are funded in whole, or in part, with
HUD grant funds subject to 24 CFR part 85 (e.g., Op-
erating Fund subsidies and Capital Fund).  For back-
ground information and a description of HDLI’s con-
cerns about this Notice, consult the October 2003 edi-
tion of the HDLI Messenger which is attached.


